STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF THE UNITED KINGDOM OF GREAT BRITAIN AND NORTHERN IRELAND AT THE 41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
(10th November 2022, Geneva)
Mr. President, 
Botswana welcomes the delegation of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the 4th Cycle of the UPR process, and thanks them for their comprehensive national report.
We appreciate the UK’s commitment to sustainable long-term approaches to tackling poverty, supported by a comprehensive welfare system. We also welcome current social policies which address pay disparities based on gender, and additional funding for schools to support pupils from disadvantaged backgrounds.
In order to strengthen long-term measures to promote social mobility, Botswana wishes to recommend that the UK:

1. Undertakes deliberate and robust measures to ensure equitable access to quality education opportunities at all levels, and,
2. Strengthens the labour inspection regime, including through adequate budgetary provision, to ensure favourable and non-discriminatory conditions in the workplace.
We wish the United Kingdom a successful review.

I thank you Mr. President.
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